
Catholic Education Week
Coding Challenge

April 19-May 5

Transferable skills, creativity and critical thinking all come into play
when students learn to code. Throughout this three week challenge,

take on one or more of the challenges on the hub and explore the
revised math expectations in the Algebra strand.

#CEW2021 #NURTURINGHOPE

Win! 3 Schools Will Win $1000 Worth of Technology!
How do I enter? Each time a class completes a new challenge, they can add a slide to
the slideshow. The slideshow and challenges are found on the Education Week Coding
Challenge Slideshow page on the Staff Learning Hub. Include a photo or video of your
class participating in the challenge, your school name, educator name and grade. Your
slides become ballots for your school. Each class may enter once per day.

Who can participate? K-8 classes in all schools
When does the contest run?
Monday, April 19th to the end of Education Week - Friday, May 7th.

Where do I find more info? Visit the Staff Learning Hub -
Education Week Coding Challenge page. There, you will find the coding
challenges and the link to the slideshow to enter your school. Or, navigate
there from the Staff Learning Hub Coding Page or New on the Hub.
Contact Renée VanDamme Marcus with any questions.
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